From: Scott, Lois
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 12:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift report 

 

I received a chocolate bar with “Cintra” embossed on it from Cintra, that manages the Chicago Skyway.
 

I alerted them that I cannot accept gifts and placed the chocolate in the kitchen on the 5th floor for other City employees and guests.

 

Lois A Scott

City of Chicago

Chief Financial Officer 

